
Rogers Lane Elementary School PTA   
       Welcome, Welcome, Welcome to the 2019-2020 PTA Family!		
	
We	are	elated	that	you	have	decided	to	join	this	community	of	parents,	teachers	and	school	administrators	
ready	to	make	a	huge	impact	on	our	future	generation.	The	support	of	our	parents	and	staff	is	extremely	
essential	to	an	effective	school	year.	This	year	our	goal	is	to	educate	our	youth	on	how	to	be	confident	in	who	
they	are,	while	creating	an	environment	conducive	for	maximum	learning	potential.	We	want	to	provide	
opportunities	that	foster	independence	and	creativity,	while	showing	them	the	importance	of	a	quality	
education.	We	believe	that	if	we	as	a	PTA	family	do	our	part,	then	we	can	offer	resources	to	help	beyond	the	
classroom.	We	look	forward	to	working	with	each	of	you	and	forming	healthy	lasting	relationships	to	help	our	
school	thrive.	
	

Let’s talk about ways you can support our PTA Family and School:  
	
o Membership	 Opportunities:	 Join	 us!	 Only	 a	 $5.00	 investment	 gives	 you	 direct	 access	 to	 a	 group	 of	

individuals	whose	sole	purpose	 is	 to	 improve	the	 learning	environment,	offer	 resources	 to	 families	both	
financial,	academic	and	social.	Let’s	change	the	culture	together,	impacting	one	family	at	a	time!	

o Committees:	There	are	a	few	key	committees	that	the	PTA	will	be	forming	within	the	next	2	months.	If	you	
have	leadership	ability	and	do	not	mind	serving	the	school	and	families	in	this	capacity,	please	let	us	know.	
We	are	in	need	of	the	following	committees:	Audit	Committee,	Nomination	Committee	and	the	Advocacy	
Committee.	Please	see	any	of	the	2019-2020	Officers	for	more	information.	

o Volunteering:	You	may	not	have	the	capacity	to	be	a	part	of	the	daily	functioning	team,	but	you	don’t	mind	
assisting	at	an	event	or	two.	There	will	be	volunteer	opportunities	throughout	the	school	year.	We	have	
some	fun	and	exciting	things	planned,	as	well	as	opportunities	for	educational	and	personal	development.	
Yes,	even	personal	development	is	important	at	this	age.	Be	sure	to	keep	your	eyes	and	ears	open	for	those	
chances	in	the	near	future.	

o Donations:	 If	 you	don’t	have	 time	and	you	would	 rather	make	a	monetary	donation	 that	 is	okay	 to.	All	
donations	are	 tax	deductible	 and	we	 can	provide	 you	with	a	 receipt	 for	 tax	purposes.	We	 thank	 you	 in	
advance	for	all	your	financial	contributions	to	make	this	year	a	success.	

	
	

	
We	are	happy	to	serve	the	students,	families	and	Staff	
of	Rogers	Lane	Elementary,	with	pride	and	excellence.	
Why	do	it	alone	when	we	can	join	forces	and	do	it	
together?	Together	Is	Better;	let’s	make	it	a	great	
year!			
For	the	latest	updates	and	communications	from	the	
PTA:	Connect	with	us	via	Remind		
Class	Code:	@rlanep		

	 	

Meet Your PTA Board Family 
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